
 

 

David Ward, 
Managing Director, 
Ward Personnel, 
Unit 4 Portside, 
Marina Commercial Park, 
Centre Park Road, 
Co Cork. 
 
10th December 2024 

 
Dear David, 

We acknowledge and are very grateful to the team at Ward Personnel for their generous 
donation of €1,000 to the Irish Heart Foundation in lieu of Christmas gifts to their clients. This 
donation was made by Ward Personnel on behalf of their client Joseph McLaughlin of Winthrop 
Technologies. 
 
Did you know that four people of working-age unfortunately lose their lives daily due to heart 
disease or stroke? Additionally, thousands are diagnosed with cardiovascular disease (CVD) or 
suffer life-altering strokes. We aim to reduce these numbers and we assist companies in 
effectively communicating ways to significantly lower these risks.  
 
Our support services are designed to help those affected. Through our initiatives, we connect 
with people nationwide via our expanding Heart & Stroke services. These include support calls 
from trained professionals, peer to peer programmes and daily access to free nurse advice. 
 
The incredible contribution from your company makes all of these services possible, as well as 
our work in health promotion, education and advocacy.  
 
Once again, thank you very much for your donation to the Irish Heart Foundation. 
 
With best wishes, 

 
Anne Riordan 
Corporate Fundraising Manager  


